
September 24, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

The 7th Grade Team tries to have a Reward Day for the students, at a minimum, 4 times a year.  This typically happens towards the end of each marking period.  Students are allowed to participate in full if they have ALL their work completed. Some may need to have extended time to complete their work; they are given extra time.  Once finished, those students may join the rest of their peers.
Regardless of whether a student needs extended time, ALL participate in our store.  The store has drinks and snacks for sale to enjoy during reward time.  In addition, we also have raffles.  The 7th Grade Team tries to have different items for the raffle. Students enter the raffle by earning Eagle Bucks throughout the marking period.  Good test grades, helping others, having needed materials for class, participating, a good deed, etc. are ways in which students acquire Eagle Bucks.
As our first Reward Day is coming up at the beginning of November, we are asking for donations of raffle baskets. Examples of raffle baskets could be a movie night basket, school basket, manicure basket, etc.
Baskets will be accepted for this marking period up until Monday, November 1st.

Any questions, please email any 7th Grade Team member or call 570-758-2011.

tdeljanovan@linemountain.com
ashaffer@linemountain.com 
mshearer@linemountain.com
mtroutman@linemountain.com
tyork@linemountain.com 

Thank you for your help,
The 7th Grade Team   
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